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DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY //',em' b'

.- NORTH CENTRAL DIVISION. CORPS OF ENGINEERS,

'

536 SOUTH CLARK STREET
CHIC AGO, ILLINOIS 60605

w

3 OCT 1080
NCDED

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cmmission
ATIN: Mr. George Imar, Gief
Hydrologic & Geotechnical Engr. Br.
Division of Engineering
Washington, DC 20595

Dear Mr. Imar:

'Ihe inclosed letter containing review connents on the soil boring information

received from Bechtel Corporation, the applicant's consultant, regarding the

Midland Power Plant is transmitted to you from the Detroit District.

S cerely-
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1 Incl M. , P.E.
as Chief, ering Division
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